
Recommendations for ​University Scholars Programs Not Approved by Senate​ at the 
University of Kentucky from Senate Academic Programs Committee 

 
 
The SAPC is asked to make a recommendation about what to do with the USPs that did not 
receive Senate approval. Many were approved by the dean of the Graduate School, only, but it 
is not clear if Graduate School dean approval at that time was officially sanctioned by Senate or 
was a series of inadvertent errors.  
 
USPs according to Graduate School - 
http://www.research.uky.edu/gs/prospectivestudents/admission_categories.html 
 
Recommendation: 

1) Contact all USPs not approved by the senate. Ask them to submit the USP paperwork by 
August 31, 2017 to the Senate Council office. Proof of college level review/minutes, will 
not be required. 

2) They will then be forwarded together to SAPC to be reviewed and approved no later 
than September 30, 2017. They will then be forwarded to Senate Council and Senate for 
approval. 

3) For USPs that colleges think they have, but there is no record for: Dean of the Graduate 
School will contact the DGSs who have inquired and ask them to also submit their 
program paperwork, with proof of College level review, no later than August 31, 2017. It 
will then be reviewed by the Graduate Council and proceed through the normal approval 
processes. 

 

http://www.research.uky.edu/gs/prospectivestudents/admission_categories.html


 



 


